
Welcome 
Dear parents & carers, 

Thank you for your ongoing support; especially over the last couple 
of days. As you will know, we’ve have been joined by a team of four 
inspectors, who have been scrutinising every aspect of our school. They 
have met with school leaders - including our Extended Leadership Team 
and Subject Leads, staff parents and pupils. There has been a great deal of 
talking going on around here! They’ve also looked at books, paperwork, 
displays and our environment. They’ve watched many, many lessons, 
assemblies and all the other activities and will make judgements in the 
four Ofsted areas:

- Leadership & Management at all levels, including Governors
- Quality of Education
- Behaviour & Attitudes
- Personal Development

They will also make a judgement as to whether safeguarding is effective. 
Inspection reports take a few weeks to be completed and published and so 
our report will not be published before the end of the academic year. I will 
of course, share this with you as soon as I am able to. 

 Vicki                              

13th July 2022

Hot Weather 
As we are expecting very hot 
weather early next week we are 
happy for children to attend 
school in comfortable clothes on 
Monday and Tuesday.
We are due cooler weather on 
Wednesday, so all children should 
attend school in full school 
uniform from Wednesday. If this 
changes, we’ll keep you updated. 
Please ensure your child brings a 
hat, sun cream and lots of drinks 
to school next week.



Teaching Staff for next Academic Year

Meet the Teacher will take place in the KS1 hall for new 
Reception, Year 1 and Year 2, and the KS2 hall for new Year 3, 
Year 4, Year 5 and Year 6. 
This meeting is to greet your child's new teacher. Please do not 
use this time to discuss any confidential matters.
An appointment can be made at a later date to discuss any 
private or personal details. 

We are excited to announce the class teachers for year groups 
for next academic year.
As you are all aware, Friday is our transition day. Children will 
find out their new teacher on Friday afternoon, they will also 
spend the afternoon meeting and getting to know their new 
teacher.
Children will return to their current classrooms ready for home 
time. Please collect children from their usual classroom door.



Pre Loved Uniform Sale

Thank you to all those who came 
to the FROGS Pre Loved Uniform 
sale on Tuesday.

Frogs raised an incredible £81.50!

Keep your eyes peeled for our 
next pre loved uniform sale in the 
new academic year. 

FRESH START CATERING

Letters will be sent home tomorrow with children to sign 
up to the Fresh Start catering menus.

School meals can be ordered upto 6 weeks in advance. 
Payments must be made with bookings.

In September, if bookings are not made, your child must 
bring a packed lunch from home. 



SUMMER HOLIDAY FREE SCHOOL MEAL VOUCHERS

The  Free School Meal vouchers will be sent at midday on Thursday 
21st July to those families who are entitled to them.

They will be sent by Parentmail. Please keep your eyes peeled for 
them.
Please contact admin@thegrangeschooldaventry.net with any 
queries. 

PARENT PAY 

An email will be with you over the next few days asking you 
to sign up to ParentPay. Please ensure you sign up as soon 
as you receive the email as you may miss out on important 

communication from school.  Thank you.

Music Tuition from September 

Next week, you will be able to sign your child up for music 
tuition from September. This will be available on 

ParentPay.

Lessons are £78 per term and will need to be paid in 
advance. 

 Payments are due in September, December and April. 

mailto:admin@thegrangeschooldaventry.net


KEEP THE DATE…
Transition Afternoon Friday 15th July Children will spend the 

afternoon with their new 
teacher. 

Meet the Teacher
KS1 Hall
KS2 Hall

Friday 15th July at 
3.30pm

Parents / Guardians welcome  
to meet new teachers with their 
children

Year 6 Leavers Party Friday 15th July 
6pm - 8pm

Please complete the form sent 
by Parentmail if you haven’t 
already done so. 

The Parker Transition 
Week  - Year 6

Monday 18th July  
-Thursday  21st July 

Invite only

DSLV  Transition Week  
- Year 6

Monday 18th July  
-Thursday  21st July 

Invite only

Year 3 Celebration 
Assembly

Tuesday 19th July 
@ 2.30pm

Y3 Parents / Guardians 
welcome

WHOLE SCHOOL FUN 
DAY

INCLUDING YEAR 6 
LEAVERS’ DAY 

LAST DAY OF TERM

Friday 22nd July School closes at 3.15pm to all 
children.

Mufti day and Toy day for Year 
1 - Year 6.

Reception & Nursery Children 
will have toys provided within 
the year group. 



12 Ways to Champion Equality Online

‘In terms of the esteem it’s held in, women’s football has made impressive progress in a short space of 
time. That’s a bit like the online world: it’s come a long way, but that doesn’t mean we should stop trying 
to make it even better. The Women’s European Football Championships are underway, and that’s a 
timely reminder of how important it is to give everyone the respect they deserve online – regardless of 
gender, race, sexual orientation, religion, or anything else. In partnership with the Global Equality 
Commission, we’ve produced a special #WakeUpWednesday guide to help young fans kick online 
discrimination into touch!

In the guide, you'll find tips on a number of potential issues such as ‘pack mentality’, haters and 
discrimination.


